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From: Vanessa Serrano <vanessa.serrano@I|acity.org>
Sent: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 9:49 AM

To: Elliot Hanna

Subject: Zone 7 and At - Large Seats

Hi Elliot,

I hope you are having a good morning.

Steve and I quickly connected about filing the new Zone 7 and At-Large Seats. He advised that this is really a
bylaws compliance question. If the bylaws permit the filling of the vacancy, it will be okay.

The MVCC bylaws, allow for vacancies to be filled if the remaining term for the vacant seat is more than one hundred
and twenty (120) days. We are well above that number since elections will not occur until April/May/June of 2021.

The Board may move forward.

Thank you,

Vanessa Serrano, MPA
Neighborhood Empowerment Advocate

Department of Neighborhood Empowerment
14410 Sylvan St. 4th Floor

Los Angeles, CA 91401

Office | 818-374-9889

Email | Vanessa.Serrano@lacity.org
Web | www.EmpowerLA.org
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Empower Yourself. Empower Your Community. Empower LA.
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